
 Adult 7 Day Full   $1,550.00 Husband & Wife 7 Day Full      $2,925.00 
Senior 7 Day Full  $1,475.00  Senior Husband & Wife7 Day full       $2,825.00 
Adult 5 Day  $1,450.00 Husband & Wife 5 Day       $2,725.00 
Senior 5 Day  $1,375.00 Senior Husband & Wife 5 Day      $2,525.00 
Junior (18 and under)    $   450.00 Student 7 Day (age 19-24)                  $   795.00 
  Please note restrictions on memberships are the same as listed in the brochure. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us anytime. Prices do not include HST.  

2020 Membership Rates 

Ladies Corner 

 
The league had a great turn out and from the 
feedback I think everyone had a great season. 
The Mexican theme night with a shot gun start 
followed by make your own taco bowls was a 
huge hit. The taco stand giveaway and tequila 
sampling was VERY popular. Thanks to all the 
ladies who came out. We had a beautiful day 
for the closing tournament. I think everyone 
enjoyed the little bit later start. We will repeat 
it again this year. Our 2019 winners are Mary 
Jaynes, Gail Clark, Brenda Panepinto and Lisa 
Virtue. Cheers to all. Well done. Thanks to all 
who played, volunteered and helped make it 
another great day. Special thanks to Mary and 
Shelley for all their organizational skills and 
keeping the league fun for all. Don’t forget to 
mark your calendar for some special league 
dates. Taco Tuesday Nite June 23rd and Mid-
season July 26th. Hope to see you all May 5th! 

 

   Men’s Corner 
The men’s league had a great season last 
year with our team of Johnny, Ted and 
Lee. A special thank you to Johnny for all 
his years helping run the men’s league. 
You will be missed but I know we will see 
you on the course. Please extend a 
welcome to Darryl Yorke who will help 
with the men’s league. On the whole 
things ran very smoothly last season. The 
year-end tournament was a beautiful day 
with a great turn out! Breakfast to start 
and a steak dinner to finish off the day. 
Great prize table as always.Congratulations 
go out to Glenn McGloshan, Jerry Nespiak, 
Bill Christie and Ken Willman, your 2019 
Men’s League winners. Thanks to all and 
we look forward to another great season. 
 

Mark your calendars for the 2020 Season! 
 Men’s Nite Starts Wed April 29th       Ladies Nite Starts Tues May 5th      Mixed League Starts Fri May 8th          

Seniors Event: Mon June 15th  Men’s Mid-Season Tournament: Sun July 19th   Ladies Scramble: Sun July 26th       
Two-Man Tournament: Sun Aug 9th       Texas Scramble: Sun Sept 27th   

Fri League Closing Banquet Fri Sept. 18th  Ladies Closing Tourn. Sun Sept 13th    Men’s Closing Tourn. Sun Sept 20th    
 

 

Two Man Better Ball : Sun. Sept 23  Fall Scramble : Sat. Oct 13 

2019 Club Champions 

 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

COURSE OPENING the first sign of spring! 

2019 Low Net Club Champions 

Bill Hunt– Men’s Low Net 
Jace Leclerc-Ladies Low Net  

Carol Macklin–Ladies Sr Low Net  
Nathan Copeland–Men’s Sr Low Net 

Rick Jaynes –Super Sr Low Net  
Draydon MacDonald – Jr Low Net  

 
OUR WINNERS! 

 

TILL WE MEET AGAIN 

 2019 
We are saddened by the loss of 

the following golfers who will be 
greatly missed. Our condolences 
to family and friends and those 

we have missed but not 
forgotten. 

Robert “Gumby” Montgomery 
Arthur Gray 

   Friday Nite Mixed League 
Great turnout this year and great job Donny and Pam.  Lots of fun and friendly 
competition this year. Closing banquet was very entertaining, prize table 
amazing and the beer was flowing! Can’t wait for the season to start May 8th.   
Your 2019 winners: 
     A Winners: Darryl & Leslie Yorke, Ryan & Jenn McNight 
     B Winners: Ann & Edgar Sleep, Leona Sleep, Shane Sleep 
     C Winners: Maggie & Murray Graham, Geoff Shorrock, Roy Teeft  
     D Winners: Doug & Susan Smith, Laura Hawryszko, Shawn Williams 
 

2019 Club Champions 

Matt McDonald – Club Champion 
Mary Jaynes – Club Champion 

Steve Sutherland – Sr Low Gross 
Liz Liboiron – Sr Ladies Low Gross 
John Yerex – Super Sr Low Gross 
Simon McFadden – Jr Club Champ 



 

We could be golfing by open house weekend if the weather continues 
to be mild and the rain washes away the last of the snow. Just need 
the sun to dry it all up! Watch your email, the paper or the sign on 
the road for information on when we will open.  We will have all the 
info you need to get started, lesson info, memberships and just a 
chance to come and say hello. Come on out to the open house and get 
ready to play. Always nice to be ready for an early spring! Information 
with important dates for leagues and tournaments will be available 
and of course we will be around to answer any of your questions. 
Come and see some of the other golfers you haven’t seen over the 
winter. Bring a friend! We always welcome new members. Looking 
forward to seeing you again and having a great season. 

 
 

League News! 
Ashbrook is fortunate to have 3 
very active leagues run by very 
dedicated and hard working 
leaders. Our Men’s League on 
Wednesday is busy all day with 
smaller groups running their skins 
games and mini leagues while 
enjoying the benefits of the larger 
group. Meal deals, special dinners 
and prizes at 8 make for a great 
way to enjoy the company of 
fellow golfers while enjoying a 
bite or pint.  The Ladies League is 
always hosting special nights for 
sponsors to sell and display their 
business, special challenges to be 
sure all levels are included in the 
fun and the social BBQ nights are 
always a hit. The Friday Nite 
Mixed League has grown 
tremendously over the 4 years and 
offers couples or groups a chance 
to play in a relaxed format while 
still having the competitive edge. 
We offer something for everyone 
and every level.  

New to Port Hope area?  

New Business in the area? 

Come out and get involved and 
have some fun! See how you can 
advertise your business with 
golfing as a bonus! For more 
information, come out to the open 
house or contact Paul in the 
proshop. 

 

2019 Junior Camp  
 

This year we had another great 
group of junior golfers participate 
in the summer camp. Our 
instructors Gerry Mason and Kim 
Morris did a fantastic job teaching 
both boys and girls of all levels 
and ages. Each week focused on a 
specific aspect of the game for 
the morning, followed by lunch 
and 9 holes of golf. The final class 
was the club championship. This 
years winners were Draydon 
MacDonald and Simon McFadden. 
     Congratulation to everyone.  

 
 
 

 

It won’t be long now till the 
gates are open and the 
golfing can commence. We 
are ready to get this season 
going. The winter has gone by 
with only a few crazy snow 
days and it felt like less snow 
than usual. With all the rain 
the past month the course is 
looking pretty bare, with only 
a few snowy spots in the 
shady areas. Fingers crossed 
this continues thru April and 
we are able to get open and 
stay open. I am sure we will 
still get the usual April 
showers but fingers crossed it 
is drier and warmer than last 
year. No major changes to 
talk about this year in the 
clubhouse. Paul and I will be 
manning our posts with the 
help of a group of new staff. 
The thing I love about our 
members is how friendly they 
are to anyone new to the 
course. Thank you for 
welcoming them and 
including them in your group. 

 
OPEN HOUSE MARCH 28th  & 29th, 2020   9AM – 4PM 

PM 
 

SPRING 2020 

Punchcards and 
Membership Renewal 

For 2020  

We hope all our members 
enjoyed their play at 

Ashbrook last season and 
will return again this year.  
The rates are included here 
and on our website. With an 
early Spring hopefully you 
can get out there and play 
as soon as it’s dry enough. 
We have kept all the punch 
cards the same to save you 
a little where we can and 

encourage you to play in the 
leagues. This year we had 

an additional open house in 
November for golfers to 

pre-purchase their 
memberships and punch 

cards for Christmas. It was 
well attended. Thanks to 
those who came out. We 

will offer it again this year 
so something to think about 
this October before you put 

those clubs away for the 
winter or start your 

Christmas shopping. Can’t 
believe I’m actually talking 
about Christmas already! 

 
NEW FOR 2020 

The biggest change you will 
notice is hole #10. We lost a 
few trees and it opened up 
the hole quite noticeably. 
Maybe a good thing???!! 

 
 
 
  

 
We will have a lot of changes 
in the staff this season, still to 

be finalized. A bunch of our 
students have graduated and 

moved on to full time jobs. We 
wish them well and thank 

them for all their help. Darryl 
will have most of his staff 
returning. A couple of new 

faces. As always he will do his 
best to keep everything 

running smoothly. Just know 
that the course will be in the 
best shape and the beer will 

be cold when you come in from 
the heat.  

 
 

A special thank you to all who 
donated to our Angel Fund, the 

Ladies League, Vicky Tapscott and 
especially Jim who designed and 

created our Memory Angel.  She is 
stunning. And what a special way 
to remember all the ladies who 

have been taken far too early but 
have left their mark on many of 

us. Can’t think of a better way to 
pay tribute to them. She has a 

forever home on hole #7. 

Welcome Back 
Ash Brook Golf Club 

March 1, 2020 

 

Thank you for a 
great season! 

 


